
Video Communication Disclaimer 
 
Throughout the 2020-21 school year, we will be engaging in remote learning opportunities             
through the use of video communication. It is important that we always respect the privacy and                
intellectual property rights of our school community -- our teachers and our students. By              
participating in remote learning, we all agree to the following: 
 

● For instructional purposes, a teacher may choose to record a session and post it on their                
learning platform for students to review in the event they miss class. These recordings              
will only be posted in Google Classrooms and will not be shared with anyone outside of                
the classroom. These recordings are the property of the Granby Public Schools and             
cannot be shared outside this organization. 

● Students may not save, record, share or post this session or any photos from this               
session.  

● Students are prohibited from sharing Google Meet, Zoom, Google Classroom and/or any            
other remote learning platform login information with anyone, for any reason. Should a             
student feel the need to share Google Meet, Zoom, and/or Google Classroom            
information, they should consult the classroom teacher before doing so.  

● The rules in school apply to all remote classroom experiences. Students must treat each 
other with respect during our time together and must obey school rules.  

 
If you or your parents do not agree to these rules, please contact your guidance counselor or 
the main office, so we can set up a plan to provide you with an alternative learning packet.  
 
 


